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Work completed in the last week: 
 
This weekly report covers Sunday 3/2/2025 to Friday 3/7/2025. 
 
Installed 200’ of rail between Dayton and Southmoor stations in the Parker Road corridor. This enabled 
the removal of two slow zones in this area. 
 
Installed 500’ of rail on the southbound track in the Southwest corridor near the Tufts flyover between 
Oxford and Littleton Downtown stations. This slow zone was removed on 3/7/2025. 
 
Surfacing track work will be performed March 11-13 in three 12:30am-12:30pm service shutdowns 
between the I-25 & Broadway and Southmoor stations 
   
Rail distribution, replacement, ballast work, and slow zone mitigation will continue Sunday March 10 in 
the Southeast, Southwest and Parker Road (R-Line) corridors.  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  


